
I wish to make a submission for the Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil Bill 2009 that requires food labelling 
in Australia to list all products that contain Palm Oil. 
  
If we have the choice, we can stop supporting the deaths of thousands of Sumatran animals in 
Indonesia. 
  
I want the choice 
  
regards 
  
Eamonn Verberne  
 


